
FSIS RegulationsComments 

From: Larisa Sparrowhawk [petaltothemetal@aol.com]

Sent: Saturday, April 08, 2006 6:56 PM

To: FSIS RegulationsComments

Subject: Re: [Docket No. 04-006P]


Thank you for proposing to publicize the list of retail stores where voluntarily recalled
meat and poultry products have been sold. The retail information for recalled meat is 
very important to consumers so they can better protect themselves from adulterated
products. 

Now if we could only make recalls mandatory, not voluntary, when the USDA or FSIS finds
contaminated product, I'd be quite happy. 

Sincerely,

 Larisa Sparrowhawk
4415 Courtneys Corner Rd
Bealeton, VA 22712 
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